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                          Save the Date 

Second Grade Rocks! 
Mrs. Burke and Ms. Weiner  

  We greatly appreciate each and every one of 
you coming out for TLC’s.  We hope that you 
really got a good glance at your student’s 
progress. We have really loved seeing the work 
that they can do on a daily basis.  Continue 
helping with your student’s homework, spelling 
practice, and consistently checking their planners 
for notes. We can’t wait to see the progress that 
will be made as we move into the coming weeks.     

   
LET’S ROCK 2nd QUARTER! 

 

Oct. 31 to 
Nov. 2 --  
NO 
SCHOOL!! 
 
 

 
WHAT HAVE 

WE BEEN 
LEARNING 

•  Reading/Writing   
 We are continuing to learn 
about realistic fiction stories, 
commas, nouns (common and 
proper), short and long vowels, as 
well as finding key details in 
stories.  We will be reading a 
variety of books to find character, 
setting and plot of a story, plus 
working in our reading centers 
too.   
 
• Math:   
 We will be working more 
with place value, reading and 
writing numbers, plus reviewing 
all skills learned so far, this year.  
Students have been taking 
benchmarks to show us what they 
know and we are looping back to 
previous skills.    
 
• Science:   
 We have been conducting 
some fun experiments on 
landforms, weathering and 
erosion, plus research projects. 
The kids love Science.  
 
• Social Studies:   
 We are working on 
researching inventors/inventions.  
We are creating great projects.    
 
 

 

 

 

November 16 – 
Half Day of 
School  
 
Dismiss at noon.   

November 19 
to 23 – NO 
SCHOOL  
FALL 
BREAK!! 
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Websites/Newsletters at Home 

** Visit some of the website below and see 

what they have to offer your student.  

• ixl.com                        

• mobymax.com 

• abcya.com 

• getepic.com 

  
Please make sure to begin reading for 20 

minutes every night with your student in 

order for them to become a more fluent 
reader.  Ask them various questions in 

order to build their comprehension skills. 

 
** While we hope, you enjoy your days off 

please make sure to continue working on 

reading and math skills at home.  These 
websites are extremely useful.    

 

Counseling Corner  
Gratitude   

 
We have been focusing on expressing gratitude towards others.  We really want 
the students to be able to show how and share how they are thankful.  We have 
talked a lot about how to use kind words with our peers and the way that makes 
people feel.  There are so many activities that we will be doing in relation to this.  

Be looking to talk to your students about showing gratitude.     

 

               
EL ALL ACCESS 

 
We have started working with you 
your students and love seeing what 
they have learned.  We are really 
focusing on writing as well as blends 
and letter sounds.  Keep working 
with your students at home too.   
 
Sincerely,  
The EL Team  
 
** Your EL Team Instructor:   
Ms. Lowe:   
 
    
 


